
 
 
From: mfasselstine 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 5:18 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca>; 
Steve Pellegrini <spellegrini@king.ca> 
Subject: York Regional Council Meeting March 18, 2021 
 

To the Clerk and Council of the Region of York 

 

I am a resident who has been living in Schomberg for over 35 years.  I have seen a lot 
of changes to this area over that time, some good and some not so good.  I am 
particularly concerned right now about the proposed construction of two new highways, 
the 413 and the Bradford bypass. 
 

Both these highways will cause irreparable damage to the sensitive environments they 
will pass through, impact the quality of life of local residents and invite urban sprawl.   
 

There are alternatives to moving people around through effective public transit and that 
is where my tax dollars are better spent.  In a time of Climate Crisis we need to be 
supporting new ways to deal with our infrastructure demands that take into 
consideration GHG emissions and protection of habitat diversity.   
 

I ask you not to support the construction of either the proposed 413 or the Bradford 
bypass highways. 
 

Mary Asselstine 

Schomberg On 

 


